
SOFIA DYAK Academic director of the Center for Urban History of East Central Europe/  
currently Shklyar Fellow at the Harvard Ukrainian Research Institute 

Public event, in English
La période de questions 
sera bilingue.
Free admission

FOR INFORMATION
Chair of Ukrainian Studies, 
chairukr@gmail.com
613 562 5800 ext. 3692

Avec l’appui de l’École 
d’études politiques

Co-Sponsored by the 
Ukrainian Canadian 
Professional Business 
Association  
(www.ucpbaottawa.ca)

Doing Histories
Public Engagement, Historical Dialogue  
and Addressing the Past in Contemporary 
Ukraine

Wednesday, March 26, 7.30 PM
Tabaret Building, Huguette-Labelle Hall  
(formerly known as the Chapel), Room 112

THE CHAIR OF UKRAINIAN STUDIES  
AT THE UNIVERSITY OF OTTAWA

present 
THE 28TH ANNUAL IVAN FRANKO
Memorial Annual Lecture


